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From: Sarah Low  
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 9:40 AM 
To: Kimberly De Land <Kimberly.DeLand@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Resignation 
 
 
Hello Kimberly. 
 
I will be resigning from the keep Hayward clean and green task force due to moving out of Hayward as 
of 9/22/19. Thank you for the opportunity to help serve. 
 
 Thanks 
 
Sarah Low 
 


